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This liaison answers TSAG-LS19.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG20.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg20-oLS-00126.doc.
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	Abstract:
	This liaison statement contains the feedback from ITU-T SG20 on the proposed new ITU-T Focus Group on Quantum Information Technology for Networks (FG-QIT4N).


This liaison statement answers TSAG-LS19 -E.
ITU-T Study Group 20 would like to thank TSAG for its liaison statement (TSAG-LS19 -E) posted as SG20-TD1126).

ITU-T SG20 would like to inform TSAG that ITU-T SG20 may consider the possibility to start new work on emerging technologies, which could include Quantum Information Technology, in the future.

ITU-T SG20 is also pleased to inform you that Mr Ziqin Sang, Vice-chairman of ITU-T SG20 (zqsang@wri.com.cn) has been designated to represent ITU-T SG20 at the upcoming ITU Workshop on "Quantum Information Technology for Networks", due to take place in Shanghai, China on 5-7 June 2019.

ITU-T SG20 looks forward to receiving the outcomes of this workshop.

_________________
